
Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 
 

 

The Boards of Nursing and Medicine concur with the analysis of the Department of 

Planning and Budget for the proposed regulation, 18VAC90-40-10 et seq., Regulations 

Governing Prescriptive Authority for Nurse Practitioners, relating to clarification of 

requirements for supervision.  


